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Traffic Alert for October 4 – 6, 2020 
Hummel Ross Road Overnight Closures 

 
Hopewell, Virginia ----- Overnight Road Closure of Hummel Ross Road 

Starting on Sunday October 4, 2020 thru Tuesday October 6, 2020, Hummel Ross Road will 

temporarily close for planned overnight construction activities in support of the Hummel Ross 

Road Improvements Project. 

 

Sunday October 4 – Monday October 5 7:00 PM – 5:00 AM 

Hummel Ross Road total closure and right lane closure of E Randolph Road (Route 10) 

westbound to allow saw-cutting of roadway and full depth roadway excavation along the west 

side of Hummel Ross Road. 

 

Monday October 5 – Tuesday October 6   8:00 PM – 5:00 AM 

Hummel Ross Road total closure to install two (2) underdrain crossings. One crossing is just 

north of the entrance to Hummel Ross Road from Route 10 and the other crossing is north of the 

entrance to Hopewell Water Renewal. 

 

Tuesday October 6 – Wednesday October 7 is reserved as a contingency day if either planned 

overnight shift is postponed due to inclement weather or other unforeseen circumstances. 

The contractor is responsible to maintain overnight traffic for all businesses as well as 

emergency vehicles.  The contractor’s traffic control staff will guide any business vehicles or 

emergency vehicles safely through the work zone. Please avoid Hummel Ross Road during the 

planned overnight roadway closures if possible. 
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